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Message from our Head of School

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year Four led a wonderful church service today and it was great to see so many
parents and friends too. They re-told the Bible story of St Michael and his battle
with Satan using their excellent drama, dance and singing skills.  

The early years outdoor learning area is looking lovely and thank you to everyone who has 
helped paint the sheds, repot the plants ready for the bulbs and winter flowers. 
Unfortunately, it makes our Peace Garden now look a little over grown and sad and in need 
of some tender loving care.  
Are there any parents who would be happy to do a little light gardening, and if so please can 
you contact me? 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Fran Sorapure

Going Above And Beyond
Stars of the Week

Year  5  
Emilie & 
Sam

Year 3  
Asia & 

Alejandra

Year  6  
Emil & 
Holly

Year 1 
Tomas,

Ari & Zola

Year  2   
Michael & 
Simona

Year  4 
Zadie & 
Massimo



St Michael’s Peace Garden

The Peace Garden in the 
junior building needs your 

help. Light gardening duties 
only. Please email 

admin@stmichaelsn6.com if 
you would like to help me.

mailto:admin@stmichaelsn6.com


Church Service at St Michaels Church

Today the whole school attended a 
church service led by year 4 at St 
Michaels church, where the story of St 
Michael and his battle with Satan was 
told through drama, dance and song 
by the children. 

Mrs Sorapure welcomes everyone to 
the St Michael’s Church service.

Year Four feeling proud. 



Church Service at St Michaels Church

walking with our partners safely and 
getting to know new friends.



Early Years Makeover

The early years team working 
together to give the out door 
learning area a new lease of 
life!



Year 3 Arts and Crafts

Inspired by Andy Goldsworthy, 
Year 3 have used natural 
materials to create art. They 
showed teamwork and 
wonderful creativity to produce 
these artworks.



Infant Sports Ambassador Interview

Infant Sports Ambassador Interview: Vesper

Joseph: So Tell me about your job

Vesper: So I am an infant ambassador meaning I work with my fellow classmates to 
make sure that the Infants play fun sporty games by going down to the playground 
and playing games with them.

Joseph: What do you enjoy about your job?

Vesper: I enjoy that I am putting a smile on their faces which is important to me 
because it means that they are having fun while exercising.

Joseph: When do you do your job?

Vesper: Most lunchtimes, but we are on a rotor so we all get a chance to do it.

Joseph: Who do you do it with?

Vesper: I do my job with loads of people but every single day they’re different 
because we’re on a Rota meaning I’m really never with the same people

Joseph: Well thank you for talking to us Vesper

The infant and ambassadors in Saint Michaels do a really big job and make loads of 

little children smile each and every day. 



Year 6 Boys Football Tournament 

St Michaels boys team went to a football tournament on the 29th September. 
The boys won 4 ,drew 1 and lost 2 matches which was an incredible 

performance. The line-up consisted of Patrick, Tom, Josh, Leo, Lorenzo, Alex, 
Jacob, Amyas, Sam and Azai. It was at Power league Colney Hatch road. The 

effort was amazing and they got a great result but sadly they did not get 
through to the semi finals. We have an interview with the team below. Good 

job boys!

Sports media: Who was there at the tournament?

Boys football Team: Patrick , Leo, Josh, Amyas, Tom, Azai, Jacob, Lorenzo, Sam and Alek

Sports media: Where was it?

Boys football Team: It was at power league Colney hatch lane.

Sports media: What was it?

Boys football Team: It was the Haringey year 5 and 6 football tournament.

Sports media: When was it?

Boys football Team: It was on Thursday the 29th of September for the howl day

Sports media: Why did you do it?

Boys football Team: Because we are passionate about football.

Sports media: And the most important question. Did you have fun?

Boys football Team: Yesssss!

By: Mina, Vesper, Joseph and Emil (Sports Media)



Dates for the Diary

Date Event

Monday 3rd October

Tuesday 4th October Y1-6 Restorative Justice Information Evening, 5:30pm

Wednesday 5th October Photo Day - Sibling and Individual Photos

Thursday 6th October 

Friday 7th October

Family Assembly - Y6 Bocelli Class, 9am

Photo Day - Sibling and Individual Photos (for children who are 
absent on Wednesday)

School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every moment counts.

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning in a supportive 

Christian community and become the best they can be.

Underpinned by our values
Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

House Points & Attendance

Whole school Attendance 97.1%

Class with the best attendance
Brahms class at 99.7%

Class House Point 
Winners

KS1 Ashman   242

LKS2 Bushell 153

UPKS2 Warwick 210

House Winner

St George
436



Mini Hoopers

Sessions are every Monday at 6pm at Mallinson 
Sports Centre, Bishopswood Road, N6 4NY



Rose FC U12 Girls






